
Clenchwarton Primary School 
Newsletter – 20th September 2018 

Hello everyone, 
 
The Scholastic Book Fair finishes this Friday afternoon in the hall.  Thank you  for all your support this 
week.   
 
Gardening Club on Monday 24th September and Monday 15th October  2018 are cancelled.  Alternative dates have been arranged and 
are as follows:- 
 
Tuesday 25th September - 3.15 pm to 4 pm. 
Tuesday 16th September - 3.15 pm to 4 pm. 
 
Also Dance Club on Wednesday 26th September is cancelled.  Apologies for any inconvenience. 
 
Please be reminded that class registration is at 8.50 am PROMPT. If your child is ill, please telephone or 
leave a message for the school office.  Thank you.  
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 
Best wishes, 
 
 
Ms J Borley (Executive Headteacher) 

www.clenchwarton.norfolk.sch.uk 
Governors email address:   chairofgov@clenchwarton.norfolk.sch.uk 

Attendance                                              

Rec:  98.75% 
 

Y1:  99.6% 
 

Y2:  100% 
 

Y3: 99.58% 
 

Y4: 100% 
 

Y5: 88.04% 
 

Y6:  97.66% 
 

Congratulations to Yr 2 & Yr 4 

 

Vacancies 
 
If you are interested in working at one of our 

schools, please download the relevant application 

If you should change your contact details, such as 
your address or telephone numbers, please inform 
the school immediately so that we are able to get in 
touch with you if there is an emergency. Similarly, if 
you start work or change your job please notify us of 
your up-to-date details, as we may need to contact 
you at any time. 

Golden Awards this week. 

    Ruby   Jack 

 



P.T.A. 

Hello everyone, 

This is where you will find all the information 
about upcoming events that the PTA organise.  

The next PTA AGM meeting will be held at Clenchwarton Primary 
School (Hall) on 9th October 2018 at 6pm.  All new members are 
invited.  Your support is much appreciated. 

Uniform orders - Please could you ensure that cheques are made 
payable to ‘Clenchwarton Parent Teacher Association’.  Please 
make sure that cash payments are for the the exact amount. 

Uniform order days are:- 

3rd October; 7th November; 5th December 2018.  9th January 
2019; 6th February; 6th March; 3rd April; 1st May and 5th June.  
July date TBC. 

‘Thank you . 

ParentPay Lunches 

Please book school lunches via ParentPay before 

midnight on a Sunday. All meal bookings made by 

parents will not be changed. Thank you. 

Please make any outstanding payments 

on ParentPay ASAP. Thank you. 

School Council/
Ambassadors 
 
 
 
 

On Friday 28th September 
we will be having a coffee afternoon to raise 
money for Macmillan Cancer Support and 
Hilltop/Nelson’s Journey – all money raised will 
be split between the two. Staff from Hilltop re-
cently completed the 3 mountain challenge in 3 
days to raise money for Nelson’s Journey.  With 
us having close links with Hilltop; knowing the 
superb work that Nelson’s Journey do, we felt 
we would like to contribute to this cause too.  
Nelson’s Journey is a Norfolk charity that sup-
ports children and young people who have ex-
perienced the death of a significant person in 
their life. 
 
We would like to ask for donations of cakes, 
biscuits etc. (to be brought in on the day please) 
and any items we could use for raffle prizes,
(please give to Mrs Bloodworth). 
As well as being able to have a drink, cake and 
a chat there will be games to take part in. 
This will also be a non-uniform day with dona-
tions of 50p per child or £1 per family. 
 
Please help us to make this a successful event 
to raise lots of money for two very worthwhile 
causes. 
 
Thank you. 

Lost Property—The lost property bins can be found on 

the KS2 playground and in the KS1 area.  Please check 

these for any misplaced 

items.  

There is also a lost property 

box in the office.  

NORSE—Note from 
the kitchen 
 
Please see the school 
website for the menu. 
 
 
Please book via 
ParentPay. Thank you. 

Piano, Guitar & 

Brass lessons 

Spaces are now available.  If 
you would like your child to 
take part, please call into the 
school office. 

(fees apply)  

Swimming Lessons  

Monday — Year 4  

Tuesday — Year 2 

Wednesday — Year 1 & Year 5 

Thursday — Reception 

Friday — Year 6 & Year 3 

 

Helpers required for Yr 2 (PM)-See Miss Golding. 

Thank you. 

Head lice      
Please check your child’s hair as soon as possible and 
treat, if necessary. Thank you.  

Community News 
 
Firefighters Charity, Break and-local charity- Little 
Discoverers. 
  
It takes place on 6th October (3 weeks-eek) at St 
Nicks Chapel, KL. Tickets cost £30 and include 
wine on tables, hog roast, two musical acts and a 
disco, as well as formal photographer, selfie-booth 
and sweetie cart! 
Tickets are available via Paypal www.paypal.me/
classof2018 and can be delivered, or can be 
picked up on the door (no tickets available on the 
night as the meals need to be ordered). This is the 
link to the Facebook page with more de-
tails: www.facebook.com/unofficialclassof2018 

http://www.paypal.me/classof2018
http://www.paypal.me/classof2018
http://www.facebook.com/unofficialclassof2018


 

Thursday 6th September 2018 School re-opens 

Monday 17th September to Friday 21st  September 2018 Scholastic Book Fair—all week—Hall  
 

Monday 24th September 2018 Gardening Club—CANCELLED.  Rescheduled for Tuesday 
25th September. 

Tuesday 25th September 2018 Amended date for Gardening Club - 3.15pm to 4pm 

Wednesday 26th September 2018 Dance Club—CANCELLED. 

Friday 28th September 2018 Coffee afternoon to raise money for Macmillan Cancer  
Support  

Wednesday 3rd October 2018 Y5 and Y6 trip to Swaffham museum  
Y1 and Y2 trip to Kings Lynn museum (more details to follow 
on both trips)  

Thursday 4th October 2018 CENSUS day—Special school meal (letter now sent out)  

Monday 8th October 2018  Tag Rugby (more details to follow) 

Tuesday 9th October 2018 Lilac Moon—individual photos from 8.30am 
Active kids festival Y1/Y2 (selected children) 
PTA AGM—6pm—School Hall 

Friday 12th October 2018 Y3 and Y4  School trip to West Stow 
Quicksticks hockey (more details to follow)  

Monday 15th October 2018 Gardening Club—CANCELLED.  Rescheduled for Tuesday 
16th October 

Tuesday 16th October 2018 Amended dated  

Tuesday 16th October 2018 Y5 and Y6  trip to Kings Lynn museum (more details to fol-
low) 

Monday 29th October 2018 Term begins 

Friday 16th November 2018 Reception, Yr1, Yr2, Yr3, Yr4 & Yr5—Flu immunisations—
Letter to follow nearer the time. 

Tuesday 18th December 2018 School closes for Christmas holidays at the usual time. 

Thursday  3rd January 2019 Term begins  

Clubs  
*Online for Clubs—Now closed* 

 
We currently have spaces for the morning club which runs everyday in the hall from  
7.40 am-8.40 am @ £2.50 per session. If you would like your child to take part. Please speak  
to Mrs Lawrence or email slinspiresports@gmail.com.  If your child is not attending an afternoon club for 
any reason, please inform Mrs Lawrence or the school office with the reason.  Thank you. 


